
Dear My Father’s World Family, 

Natural disasters can cause unexpected catastrophic damage. Families in the My Father's World community often 

need assistance during these trying times. As we have helped those affected by hurricanes, fires, and floods in the 

past, our customers have asked how they can help too. 

We are collecting gently used My Father's World curriculum sets for those impacted by the unexpected. We will then 

create complete, fully refreshed replacement curriculum sets with upgraded books and new student materials for 

those in need. 

Here's how you can help. 

1. Gather your gently used My Father's World curriculum.

2. Print out this page.

3. Place the top half of the PRINT OUT in the top of the box you are returning so we know it is a DONATION.

4. Use the bottom section of the PRINTOUT to address the box.

5. Ship the DONATION to one of the locations listed here.

Via UPS or FEDEX

My Father's World – Donations 
1370 S. Bishop Ave.
Rolla, MO 65401

Via U.S. Postal Service 

My Father's World – Donations 

PO Box 613 

Rolla, MO 65402

If you or someone you know has been affected by a natural disaster and lost curriculum from any company for the 

current homeschool season, please contact our team at 573-202-2000 or send us a message on our contact us 

page. 

Blessings, 

David and Marie Hazell 

Your Name: _________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________________________________________ 

Contributions are not tax deductible, but all items will be used for families in need or donated to charitable causes. 

Cut and place top half in donation box. 

Ship via UPS or FEDEX Ship via U.S. Postal Service

My Father’s World - Donations 

P.O. Box 613 

My Father’s World – Donations 

1370 S Bishop Ave

Rolla, MO 65401 Rolla, MO 65402 


